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On 7/21/24 at 6:55 p.m., the Minnehaha County Sheriff’s Office responded to a single 
vehicle accident on 487th Avenue, south of 253rd Street. A UTV with two occupants was 
traveling northbound on 487th Avenue when it entered the ditch causing it to roll. One of 
the occupants, a sixteen-year-old female, was pronounced deceased at the scene of the 
accident. The other occupant, a 30-year-old male, was transported to a local hospital in 
critical condition.  
 
The Minnehaha County Sheriff’s Office, The South Dakota Highway Patrol, Garretson 
Ambulance, Garretson Fire and Rescue, and MedStar Ambulance assisted with this 
incident. The accident is being investigated by the South Dakota Highway Patrol.  
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